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=================================================== 

1. Teaching and examination regulations until 2 April 2022 

=================================================== 

The Corona Protection Ordinance of the State of North Rhine-Westphalia has been extended to hold 

until 02 April 2022. Regulations concerning teaching and examinations at universities remain 

unchanged. This means in particular:  

 Anyone taking part in a teaching event or an examination has to prove his or her immunitary 

or testing status. This is why the check-in system with the paper bracelets is maintained. 

 Within the buildings of the university and in all lecture rooms and halls, everyone must wear 

a medical face covering. FFP2 masks or comparable are recommended. 

 

=============================================== 

2. Link and contact collection   

=============================================== 

Current measures due to Covid-19: https://www.uni-wuppertal.de/de/universitaet/coronavirus/  

Information from the ZIM: https://zim.uni-wuppertal.de/  

 

For students: 

Contact form of the Quality Officer: https://uni-w.de/xt50v  

General student counselling: https://www.zsb.uni-wuppertal.de/de/kontakt/  

 

For Lecturers: 
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Information from the BU:NDLE network: https://www.bundle.uni-wuppertal.de/  

Requests for distance teaching: e-teaching@uni-wuppertal.de  

 

Please be disciplined: Check whether answers to your concerns have not already been 

communicated on the University's or the respective faculties' pages before you start enquiries by e-

mail.  The FAQs and further information are constantly updated.  
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Please also inform yourself via our social media channels: 

www.facebook.com/uni.wuppertal 

www.instagram.com/uni.wuppertal 

www.twitter.com/Uni_Wuppertal 

www.linkedin.com/school/buw 
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